
Dear Members, 

The club desperately needs more umpires for this coming season. We are going to need to fill around 12 
Umpiring slots each Saturday. We would not have been able to do this with number of umpires we had 
last year. Even if you can only umpire occasional we would still like to hear from you. Umpires get paid, 
so there is also an opportunity to make a bit of money.   

To umpire league matches you will need to be a level 1 assessed umpire. If you aren’t already qualified, 
the club is looking at the feasibility of running of course over the coming months. If you don’t want to 
jump straight into the course, there will be opportunities to get some practice in – with our excellent 
team of umpire coaches and mentors. We also have two umpire accessors for after you have done the 
course. 

If you want to help, but don’t fancy umpiring, we also need match officials to record the scores and 
cards for national league games at home. 

If you are interested in umpiring or becoming a match official please complete this short survey:  

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/THC6DWV   

 


